
CMFC 2024 Pulpit Announcement

Hello, my name is ____________. I am a parishioner here at __________ Parish in
_______ and I am a member of the Catholic Men for Christ Committee/Parish Captain.
Attending the CMFC Conference has been a tremendous blessing in my life and we
are so excited that we are able to invite you to this powerful conference!

Each of us is called to change by the lord- to grow into the men that we need to be –
for our spouses, families, for our communities. I know I can’t do that alone – I need
people to challenge me to be a better man. Whatever way the lord is calling you to
grow, our theme, “Be Not Afraid”, based on Isaiah 43:1 which says ”But now, thus
says the LORD, who created you, Jacob, and formed you, Israel: Do not fear, for I have
redeemed you;I have called you by name: you are mine.”.

We all need this powerful reminder in our lives. In the midst of the chaos and
craziness of the world - God is in control and has a plan for your life!

It truly will be a wonderful day and I hope you can join us on Saturday February 17th
at Si Commons at St. Louis University High School. Tickets are for sale in the back of
church and more information can be found at our the table in the church lobby or at
www.catholicmenforchrist.org.


